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Meeting: Arran Locality Partnership  

Date/Venue: 27th September 2017- Brodick Library 
Present: Cllr Ellen McMaster, Chair; 

Vicki Yuill, Senior Lead Officer, Health and Social Care Partnership Chair; 
Bill Calderwood, Vice Chair, Community Representative;  
John McKnight, Lead Officer;  
Tom Tracey, Community Representative;  
Peter Randle, Community Council;  
Sgt Gow, Police Scotland;  
Sophie Clark, Minute Taker 

Apologies: Jim Anderson, Scottish Fire and Rescue;  
Cllr Timothy Billings, Elected Member;  
Cllr Anthony Gurney, Elected Member; 
Richard McMaster, Community Council Representative.  

ACTIONS 

No. Action  Responsible  
1. Welcome and Apologies 

The Chair welcomed attendees and apologies were noted. 
 

 

2. Action Note 
The note of the last meeting was reviewed. It was noted that Cllr Billings is 
missing from the attendance of the last action note. 
 
John McKnight explained that further related reports have been circulated 
and the timetable for Local Development Plan is currently being revised. 
More engagement around this is expected.  
 
It was clarified that the Community Council are involved in engagement 
around playparks and Thomas Reaney offered island wide consultation.  
 
The website training is in hand.  
 

 
 
SC 
 
 
 

3. Locality Plan 
Members discussed the local priorities and how to progress these on the 
island.  
 
John McKnight will get roadshows arranged and ask for volunteers.  
 
Vicki Yuill will circulate the questions for each of the priorities 
 
It was agreed that the three transport issues should be grouped together 
under a single priority.  
 
Bill Calderwood would like John McKnight to take back to Council, that 
allocation of funds by population is not for the best for Arran, as the solutions 
will not be pro-rated by population. 
 

 
 
 
 
JMcK 
 
VY 
 
JMcK 
 
 
JMcK 
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4. Standing Items 
Health and Social Care Locality Plans 
An update was given on the HSCP Locality Forum. 1st December training 
date. Invitation will be shared when it comes in.  
 
Local Youth Engagement  
There is no current youth update, Cllr McMaster asked if someone could 
speak at the next meeting about youth, John McKnight suggested that a 
youth ambassador would be best placed to speak. 
 
It was noted that Pupil Equity funding is calculated based on free school 
meals the money goes direct to the individual school. John McKnight will find 
data and circulate, through SC.  
 

 
VY 
 
 
JMcK/ SC 
 
 
JMcK 
 
 
 
JMcK/SC 

5. Grants 
 
No Grants for Consideration. 
 
John McKnight stated that he would circulate the criteria through Sophie Clark 
 
Cllr McMaster suggested that it needs to be re circulated and publicised, 
maybe with something in the banner.  
 
Tom Tracy suggested circulating it through Visit Arran’s Distribution list 

 
 
 
 
 
JMcK/SC 
CllrMcM/ 
JMcK 
 
TT 

6. AOCB 
The membership discussion was postponed until the December meeting. 
John proposed that applications are sought from the wider public, with the 
hope that local people with experience or expertise can be co-opted onto the 
partnership.  
 
Vicki reminded the partnership that Ruth Betley and Greg Hamill will attend 
at the next meeting.  

 
 
 
 

7. Date of next meeting- 14th of December 2017  

 


